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10th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As part of our next Learning Adventure, ‘Through the Ages’, Year 3 pupils will be studying the 
Romans. On Monday 3rd June, the children will be participating in a Roman themed day of 
activities. As part of the fun, we would like to encourage the children to dress up in Roman 
costumes. This could be as simple as a white bed sheet or a white adult t-shirt with a belt.  
 
Children who are dressing up will need to come to school already in their costume. If children 
do not want to dress up, they are able to come into school in their usual school uniform. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Hepworth                     Miss Pinder and Mrs White  
Class Teacher 3H      Class Teachers 3P         
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